
1L’s Weekly News – Week of November 23rd
 

 
Dates to Remember: 
* This Wednesday, November 25th we have a 1:40 dismissal, and no school on 
Thursday, November 26th or Friday, November 27th due to the Thanksgiving 
holiday.  I wish you a wonderful time with your families. 
Reader’s Workshop: 
This week in Reader’s Workshop we’ll continue our nonfiction unit by reading with 
partners. 
Writer’s Workshop: 
In Writer’s Workshop we will continue our expert books, working on adding details 
to our sections and editing our books for punctuation. 
Math: 
This week in Math we’ll explore subtraction using our math racks.  
Word Work: 
There will be no new Word Wall words or word families this week.  Please continue 
to practice the “oldies, but goodies” at home! 
Science/Social Studies: 
* 1L sends a thank you to Mr. Field for coming in to talk about his job as a real 
estate developer.  We learned all about the steps it takes to open a business, like a 
restaurant, in the community.  Thank you for coming in!   
* In the LMC last week, students created their own community helper riddles.  
* It’s not too late to volunteer to come in and talk to our class 
about your job/role in the community! 
Odds and Ends: 
* Because of the short week and the upcoming Thanksgiving holiday, there will be 
no homework in first grade this week. 
* Please don’t forget to initial your first grader’s homework sheet nightly.  This 
sheet should remain in his/her homework folder all week.  Thanks!   
* Also, library books should be returned to school on or before “C” days.  (Unless, 
of course, your reader is not finished with them!)  That way, your child can check 
out new books for the week.  Thanks! 
 


